
 

 

Request 6428 
(SCDC) Services for survivors of domestic violence and abuse 

 

Freedom of Information Request: Women’s Aid Federation of England requests 

information regarding your services for survivors of domestic violence and abuse. 

We have formatted this request as a table to make it clear what information we are asking 

for. If you would like any further clarification, or the request to be submitted in a different 

format, please do just ask by emailing i.parkes@womensaid.org.uk. 

 

If your local authority does not commission any domestic abuse services, please do skip 

questions 1) and 2) as only question 3) will be applicable. 

 

Q1) Please fill out this table with information about the all the domestic abuse services 

your local authority commissions. 

 

Q2) Looking at your total current commissioned spend on domestic abuse provision, it is 

currently higher or lower or the same as when you last commissioned domestic abuse 

provision, and if higher or lower, by how much? 

e.g. higher by £80,000 over three years 

 

Q3) Does your local authority fund any domestic abuse services outside of a 

commissioning process? If so, please list them here: 

Response 
We ascertain the Council does not hold the information you seek. 

 

You may wish to direct your request to Cambridgeshire County Council. info@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 

 

 


